
ROYDON EARLY 

YEARS IS TURNING 

50!  
Have you or your child attended the pre-school in the past? Or 

have you worked with us in the past? If the answer is yes, we 

would love you to come along and celebrate this milestone with 

us! 

Open to anyone who has been involved with us in the past or 

present –  we would love to see you. 

When: Saturday 6th December 6pm-10pm 

Where: Roydon Village Hall 

What: An evening of entertainment provided by A C Disco (A 

previous student of ours!) 

 

Any questions etc – or just to let us know you are coming – 

please email Tammy on tammybat@gmail.com       
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